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Thank You Mr. President.

My delegation would like to welcome the delegation of Canada and to thank them for presenting the comprehensive National Report. We note with appreciation that the Report was prepared in collaboration with federal, provincial and territorial governments and that Canada paid a detailed attention to all recommendations from the First cycle of the UPR.
Bosnia and Herzegovina notes the great efforts Canada has taken in order to promote and protect human rights and the achieved notable progress. 

My country commends Canada for their multi partner approach in realizing the human rights framework and amendments to the Criminal Code, especially those on protecting women and children from violence.
I have two questions for the delegation of Canada:

· Could you please explain us in more detail the measures and steps taken in cases of missing or murdered Aboriginal women and girls in British Columbia?
· We would also appreciate if we could hear more on Employment Insurance program and measure taken to tackle the employment and income support for vulnerable groups.

I thank you.
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